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Dear Neha

I refer to your email below and letter dated 29th October, which followed your earlier letter of 23
 July 2018.
 
Strictly speaking, Counties Manukau District Health Board does not have any subsidiary
 companies.  However, for the sake of completeness we have asked the following entities, being
 associates and jointly controlled entities, to complete the self-assessment;
 

·         healthAlliance N.Z. Limited (Associate).
·         healthAlliance (FPSC) Limited (Joint Venture).
·         Northern Regional Alliance Limited (Joint Venture).
·         New Zealand Health Partnerships (Joint Venture)
 

All entities have confirmed that they have not engaged the services of the providers listed in your
 letter and have not reported any other arrangements of concern.  Accordingly, we have nothing
 new to report. 
 
We trust that this answers your questions satisfactorily.
 
Kind regards,
Dinah
 
 
Dinah Nicholas
Executive Assistant to Margie Apa - Chief Executive
Board Secretary
___________________________________________
T: +64 9 277 3401 I Ext: 53401 I M: 021 682 923 
dinah.nicholas@middlemore.co.nz
Room 13, Poutasi Corridor, Middlemore Hospital, Otahuhu
Private Bag 94052 Auckland 2241
www: cmdhb@org.nz
cid:image001.png@01D1964E.44331930

 

From: SSC Enquiries [SSC] [mailto:SSCEnquiries@ssc.govt.nz] 
Sent: Monday, 29 October 2018 11:36 a.m.
Cc: SSC Enquiries [SSC]
Subject: Due COB 2/11: State Services Commission Inquiry into the use of External Security
 Consultants - Clarification (with Karli for a response)
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[IN-CONFIDENCE]
Dear Chief Executives
Thank you for your response to the State Services Commission Inquiry into the use of External
 Security Consultants.
On behalf of the Inquirers, Doug Martin of Martin Jenkins and Simon Mount QC, please find
 attached a letter requesting clarification from your agency.
Kind regards
 
State Services Commission
 
 
 

Neha Pawar | Ministerial Co-ordinator, Ministerial Services
State Services Commission | Te Kawa Mataaho
mobile: +64 21 867 219
email: Neha.pawar@ssc.govt.nz
www.ssc.govt.nz | www.govt.nz
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Caution: If you have received this message in error please notify the sender immediately and then delete this
 message along with any attachments.  Please treat the contents of this message as private and in-confidence.
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